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NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 13-128 
 
SUBJECT: Possible Government Shutdown   
 

The purpose of this Notice to the Trade (NTT) is to advise Industry that in the event of a 
government shut down on October 1, 2013, the following Industry related actions are affected. 
 

• Vendor Meetings- all meetings cancelled until further notice. 
• Item File Maintenance - no file maintenance will be received or processed until 

operations resume.  
• Pricing - electronic prices will flow to the business systems; however, DeCA will not 

have the ability to correct erroneous prices until normal operations resume. 
• Contracting/Resale Ordering Agreements- no resale contract support for new actions. 
• Overseas Ordering Points (OPP’s) are not affected by this closure, business as normal for 

all overseas locations (including Guam and Puerto Rico, and Kodiak USCG) to include 
stores and CDC’s.   

• Scheduled In-transit resale deliveries will be unloaded on their scheduled day by on call 
management personnel. 

• No resale orders will be generated through CAO after midnight on September 30, 2013.  
DOORS orders in Alaska normally transmitted on October 3, 2013 will be transmitted   
on the morning of October 1, 2013.   
 

Recommend that industry monitor commercial outlets for further updates. 
 
 
 
                                                                          //Signed// 

                                                                                Randy Chandler 
                         Director of Sales 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


